
Nov 2, 2017 

Alaska Board of Game 
Anchorage, AK 

Dear Board c,f Game, 

I am writing this comment in support of PROPOSAL 62 - 5 AAC 92.029. 
Permit for possessing li.,ve game. This propo.5al 1,,rill ;;1llow the relea.5e 
of sterili;::ed, feral cats intc, the wild. 

Le9i.slator.s are th<.0re to 9ive good 9uidance 1r1l:v.0n matt<.0rs brought for 
their attention regarding animals whom have no protector other than 
La-v-Js h'e make to show h'e are a-v-Jare and able to do so on their behalf's 
We shall feel proud the decision to help a corci.mon sense outcome will 
prevail 
I thank "./OU 

Thank yc,u for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

l·'Ir. Richard Woodruff 
33 Mill Lane 
Pol.lards Barn 
Wareham, 1'-K 55 491 
(781 J 432···2884 
richardtoracat@btinternet.com 
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